
Hello everyone!

Miss Gollop and I have

been busy getting the

classroom all ready for you.  

Are you ready to go on a 

little tour?
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You will come in through 

this gate and follow the 

arrows down the path.



You will come into the 

playground…



and come down the ramp. 



Don’t forget to sanitise your 

hands to make them nice 

and clean.



This is the door to your 

classroom.                        

This is where you say 

goodbye to your grown up 

and Miss Gollop will be 

waiting to give you a warm 

welcome.



This is your new     

classroom.



This is your Role Play       

Area.



This is your Reading       

Area.



This is where we                 

do lots of our creative 

activities.



This is where you hang 

your coats.                 

You will have your very 

own peg with your name 

on it. 



Your snack will go in the 

snack basket.           

Don’t forget to label your 

snack so I know not to 

nibble on it.



We have our own toilets in

the classroom.                

You can go to the toilet

whenever you need to go,   

just make sure you tell a

grown up.



When you have been to the 

toilet, don’t forget to wash 

your hands.

We also wash our hands 

before we eat and when we 

come in from being 

outside.



This is the door to our 

outside classroom.        

We’ll be doing lots of fun 

learning out here 

throughout the year.



We hope you liked seeing 

your new classroom and 

we can’t wait to see you all 

in September.

Have a wonderful Summer!
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